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Nevada Business Organizations Applaud Supreme Court Ruling to Require Two-Thirds 
Majority of Legislature to Raise Taxes 

 
The Retail Association of Nevada, Nevada Trucking Association, Nevada Franchised Auto 
Dealers Association, and the National Federation of Independent Businesses issued the 
following statement Thursday in response to the Nevada Supreme Court’s ruling on the lawsuit 
challenging the constitutionality of SB551 and SB542 passed during the 2019 Legislative 
Session.  
 
“We appreciate the Nevada Supreme Court for ruling today to uphold the will and intent of the 
Nevada people when it comes to increasing taxation. We also thank Senator James Settelmeyer 
and the Senate Republican Caucus for their leadership and commitment to seeing this case to 
completion. Our organizations speak for hundreds of thousands of Nevada employees and their 
employers, and we will continue to advocate and remain vigilant in our defense of their rights 
and interests in our government.” 
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